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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
July 26, 2013 
 
Contact:  Ryan Dixon, Civil Engineer III, 961-8296 
 

 
Roadway Work Notice Update 

 
Area Affected:  Ho‘olaulima Road (Formerly Rubbish Road) 
       South Hilo Sanitary Landfill & Transfer Station 
       Hilo, Hawai‘i 
 
 
Roadway work will continue through the week of Monday, July 29, 2013, and is 
tentatively scheduled to conclude on Friday, August 2, 2013. Roadway work will be 
done between the hours of 7:45 am and 4:30 pm, weather permitting. The installation of 
speed humps on Ho‘olaulima Road (formerly Rubbish Road) may cause temporary 
delays affecting the County of Hawai‘i Landfill, Transfer Station, Scale House, Sort 
Station, Recycling Area and HI-5 Redemption Site.  
 
Please pardon this temporary inconvenience. We ask for the public’s kōkua in taking 
precautions when entering the South Hilo Sanitary Landfill.  
 
If more information is needed, please contact Mr. Ryan W. Dixon, Civil Engineer, at 
(808) 961-8296. 


